
  

Family update #41 

November 25, 2020 

Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 
We are grateful that our current status remains unchanged. 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as 
of November 25, 2020 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0  

Cumulative total since 
October 25, 2020 

Residents—14 
Staff—9 

Residents—0  
Staff—2 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

November 8, 2020 ---- Outbreak cleared  

 

Provincial announcement on November 24 
There was no specific mention of any changes in continuing care and supportive living centres 
in yesterday’s provincial government announcement. We continue to do everything we can to 
keep your loved ones safe and healthy. Please be sure to read through the new restrictions 
announced by Premier Kenney and adhere to them closely. It will take all of our efforts to curb 
the current growth in positive cases in Alberta. 
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
For the Lord is good and his love endures forever; 
his faithfulness continues through all generations. 
~ Psalm 100: 5 
 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


